The Gilberd School

Part of the Alpha Trust



SBA/aph/lsc June 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: 2025 Yearbook

We are now in the process of finalising the 2025 Yearbook. It will be a fantastic keepsake for the students, full of memories of their time at The Gilberd School. It includes messages from staff together with photographs from the past to present.

The 2025 Yearbook is available to purchase at the cost of £5.50. ParentPay will be activated on Monday 16th June 2025 in order that you may purchase a copy.

If you do not have a ParentPay account, please contact the Finance Department who will be able to arrange a PayPoint letter for you.

The deadline for payment is Monday 30th June 2025.

Students who have purchased a Yearbook will be able to collect them together with their GCSE results on Thursday 21st August 2025.

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Phillips or myself.

Yours faithfully

Mr S Banham Head of Year 11

> Headteacher: Mr J Mitchell Brinkley Lane, Colchester, Essex CO4 9PU

Tel: 01206 842211 Email: admin@gilberd.com Website: www.gilberd.com

Alpha Trust

Registered in England and Wales Company No 07755713 Registered office: Norman Way, Colchester, Essex CO3 3US















